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The QEP committee met in Fall 2015 to discuss the QEP Impact Report that was presented as part of the 

SACSCOC Fifth Year Interim Report in March, 2015.  

Committee members who were asked to assist with writing the report included  Allison Thompson, 

Gene Eller, Joydeep Bhattachargee, and Mary Adams. Their assistance was critical to the completion of 

the report, and much gratitude is owed to them for their work. 
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